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Star of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are the:  

 
 ‘Stars of the Week’ 

Reception: Esme 
Year 1: CJ 
Year 2: Hollie 
Year 3: Layla 
Year 4: Charlie 

 

Parent Code of Conduct 
We have a code of conduct for staff in school and a code of conduct for pupils 
(our school charter and non-negotiables). We also now have a code of conduct 
for parents. This is available on our school website.  

 

Year 4 –  Trip to Weymouth and Portland Sailing Academy 
Year 4 are visiting The Weymouth and Portland Sailing Academy on Thursday 
24th June. Full details were sent home to parents last week. Please return the 
permission form and complete the online indemnity form as soon as possible. 
Payment can be made at any point between now and the day of the trip. 

 

Children’s Photos 
Proofs of individual and class photos were sent home last week. All orders need 
to be made online. Please place orders as soon as possible but by Monday 24th 
May at the latest. 

 

Eco School Week 24th – 27th May 
We are busy planning for Eco School Week and one of the items we need are old 
newspapers and magazines. If you have any that we can use, please give them 
to the class teacher at drop off or pick up time. Thank you for your help. 
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 PTFA News 
PTFA pyjama day and design competition 
It’s Fun PJ Friday at Frome next week (21 May). 
Children can wear nightwear in exchange for a 
voluntary donation of £1. Onesies, pyjamas, dressing 
gowns, night shirts…anything goes! They can bring in 
slippers to change into when indoors too.  
Also, each child will take home a ‘Design your dream duvet’ colouring 
sheet this week to bring in next Friday. Ms Thorp will be judging the designs 
anonymously and picking a winner per class. They will receive a prize for their 
efforts. Felt tips, paint, tissue, foil, fabric, buttons, ribbons…the children can be as 
creative as they like. But the design shouldn’t include their name or initials to 
make sure designs are judged fairly.  
We hope this puts a smile on the children’s faces and raises a little more money 
for the PTFA piggy-bank. Please note that children can wear school uniform if 
they wish and it is not compulsory to either make a donation or enter the design 
competition. Sorry, no bedtime soft toys or snuggly blankets allowed due to Covid 
guidelines. 
We’ve been spending on Forest School 
Some of your bunny hop sponsorship money has already been put to good use. 
Over £600 has been spent on a new fire pit and log store in addition to tools such 
as shears and folding saws. Den-making materials such as tarpaulins, paracord 
and ground sheets were also on the shopping list. 

 

Reception Class Vision Screening – 19th May 
The rescheduled date for Vision Screening in the Reception class is Wednesday 
19th May. Information on this has been emailed to parents If you wish to OPT 
OUT of the screening you will need to return the slip before Monday 17th May. If 
you completed the opt out form at the end of last year, you will need to complete 
a new form. If you have any questions please speak to the school office.   

 

Nut Free School Lunches and Snacks 
A reminder to everyone that we are a nut free school. Please 
ensure that all lunches, snacks and drinks do not contain nuts. 
Thank you for your help 

 

 

 

 

  
 


